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March 17, 2011

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Walli:

Re: EB-2010-0331- Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. and

EB-2010-0332 Hydro One Networks Inc./Procedural Order No. 5- Cost Submissions

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada (the “CCC”) in this matter.

We have received Procedural Order No. 5, directing intervenors who are eligible for an award of

costs to file their cost submissions with the Board Secretary and the applicants on or before

March 24, 2011.

The CCC’s consultant, Julie Girvan, is currently out of the country, on vacation. Ms Girvan is

not scheduled to be back from vacation until Sunday, March 27, 2011. In these circumstances,

we respectfully request an extension for filing our client’s cost submissions until Tuesday, March

29, 2011.

Your consideration and cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Yours very truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

cc: Zulma DeBonis, Case Administrator
cc: Hydro One Networks Inc
cc: Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.
cc: Julie Girvan

RBW/dh


